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Comments: I have been snowmobiling in these areas for 25 plus years.  Snowmobiles do not do any harm to the

forest and should be allowed to access these areas.  I also feel that we currently have enough wilderness and do

not need any more. These areas are a great resource and should be managed and taken care of not just turned

into wilderness and left to rot.


